

She speaks a lot of languages.

Mary is a little girl but she has a brilliant **brain**. She actually speaks seven languages. One day, she saw publicity in which the winner has to speak more than 5 languages to win. So, the next day she went to the local in which where develop the **competition** in order to win that prize. The next morning the secretary ask her how many languages does she speak? She said I can speak many languages like Korea, French, German, Italian, Portuguese, Chinese and, finally Russian. The secretary said that is really good but she could not win anything because she has to know Spanish and English. She was a little bit upset and starting to ask why? The secretary said that there are the rules that she has to follow and she cannot help me with. Then, Mary said to her this is not fair I am good at speaking languages, I come here because it said that the competitor needs to now five languages it did not mention which languages. The secretary starts to call her boss, she explained the **facts** and then she said it is true you are correct so here you have your **prize**, congratulations.

Mary is a little girl but she has a brilliant **brain**. She actually speaks seven languages. One day, she saw publicity in which the winner has to speak more than 5 languages to win. So, the next day she went to the local in which where develop the **competition** in order to win that prize. The next morning the secretary ask her how many languages does she speak? She said I can speak many languages like Korea, French, German, Italian, Portuguese, Chinese and, finally Russian. The secretary said that is really good but she could not win anything because she has to know Spanish and English. She was a little bit upset and starting to ask why? The secretary said that there are the rules that she has to follow and she cannot help me with. Then, Mary said to her this is not fair I am good at speaking languages, I come here because it said that the competitor needs to now five languages it did not mention which languages. The secretary starts to call her boss, she explained the **facts** and then she said it is true you are correct so here you have your **prize**, congratulations.



WORKSHEET ABOUT "SHE SPEAKS A LOT OF LANGUAGES" SHORT STORY.

ACTIVITIES

NAME:

DATE:

1. Underlined the most suitable main idea of the short story.

- a. she has a brilliant brain because she speaks seven languages.
- b. she went to the competition in order to win that prize.
- c. The secretary said that are the rules I cannot help you with.
- d. I am good at speaking languages

2. Fill in the table below with the specific information is asking for.

NAME OF THE SHORT STORY:	
Where is develop the story?	
Which are the characters?	
What was the problem?	
Why was the woman upset?	

3. Match the word with the correct meaning.

- a. brain
- b. competition
- c. prize
- d. facts

- ☐ A thing that is known or proved to be true.
- ☐ An organ located in the head.
- ☐ A thing given as a reward to the winner
- ☐ The activity or condition of competing.